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21 November 2017 
 

 

 

Sr. Gretchen Trautman, FMI 

Sr. Laura Leming, FMI 

Sr. Nicole Trahan, FMI 

Sr. Leanne Jablonski, FMI 

 

Dear Sisters, 
 

As you officially begin your service as members of the Provincial Council, I want to 

both congratulate you and assure you of our prayers and support. 
 

There are many challenges facing vowed religious these days and many challenges 

facing our world.  Promoting a robust Marianist religious life in service to the Church 

and the world is a daunting task.  You have been entrusted with an important, even 

sacred, task.  I think the Sisters have chosen wisely. 
 

In the name of the Marianist Province of the United States, I want to pledge our 

continued support, trust, and deep respect. 
 

Together may we witness the “one who will never die” in service to the faith, Marianist 

education, our planet, and the most needy.  May your generous “yes” sustain you and, 

together, may we always “do whatever He tells us.” 

 

Fraternally, 

 

Fr. Martin A. Solma, SM 

Provincial 

 

 

 

 

4425 West Pine Boulevard    St. Louis, Missouri 663108-2301     314.533.1207     314.533.0778 fax 

 


